
	
  

	
  

 

November 1st: Joey Stontz 
Legacy’s Spiritual Life Coordinator 
will be introducing November’s theme 
of gratitude to the elementary 
students! 
 

Mr. Stontz wrapped up October’s theme 
of “stewardship” on Wednesday with a 
little review and teaching about the 
parable of the talents from Matthew 25. 
This parable brought together all of our 
key points from the month such as taking 
care of what you have because it all 
belongs to God, using your time, things, 
and money wisely, and living like we 
know what really matters. Mr. Stontz 
interviewed three volunteers (shown on 
the right, Torah J., Nathanael N., and 
Lucas J.) to help illustrate the importance 
of developing our gifts and taking care of 
what we have. Each student was chosen 
because of a gift they have: Torah for her 
piano skills; Nathanael for his math skills; 
and Lucas for serving his parents with his 
dish washing skills. J Lucas told us that 
he washes the dishes for his parents 
once a week; Nathanael showed off his 
multiplication table skills; and Torah even 
played a song on the piano for the entire 
elementary school! The main point in 
interviewing these students was to drive 
home the point about “using it or losing 
it,” based upon the parable of the talents 
in Matthew 25.  

Mr. Joey Stontz 

Since 2012, Mr. Stontz has 
served as a Bible teacher and 
Spiritual Life Coordinator at 
Legacy. He carries an 
indelible passion to equip the 
minds and disciple the hearts 
of young people. Also, he has 
been happily married to 
Nicole for over six years and 
has three children (Ruby, 
Levi, and Pearl). 	
  

 

 
 

 
 

• Dominic D. (K) – Everything 
is God’s because He’s the 
King. 

• Ella H. (K) – I am going to 
take good care of God’s stuff! 

• Matthew M. (K) – I am going 
to take good care of my toys. 

 

 
 


